
 

WEEKLY POLICE BLOTTER 

Week of April 15, 2024 – April 21, 2024 

 

 

Total Calls for Service:  421 

 

Traffic Stops: 52 

 Citations Issued:  12 

  (including citations from Vehicle Accidents) 

 Warnings Issued: 46 

 Tags Seized:  0 

Traffic Enforcement Details: 87 

 (Stop sign, intersection, speed, etc. enforcement) 

Directed Area Patrols:  32 

 (Includes all parks, commercial areas, and areas of concern for illegal activity) 

Foot Patrols:  6 

School Walk-throughs:   2 

Vehicle Accidents:  14 

 Reportable (requiring EMS or Tow):   2 

 Non-Reportable:   11 

 Assisting other Departments:   1 

 

 

 

 

 

 



INCIDENTS 

  

4/15/24 – 1300 block Bethlehem Pike – Officers were dispatched to a motor vehicle theft in progress. 

Several Officers responded to canvass the area in search of the vehicle but were unsuccessful with their 

results. Neighboring municipalities were notified of the vehicle description as well. 

 

4/15/24 – 200 block Plymouth Avenue – Officers were dispatched to a residence for a fraud report. 

While on location, the Officers contacted a male that had an active arrest warrant from the Pottstown 

Borough Police Department and the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office. Both agencies confirmed the 

warrant, and the male was taken into custody without issue. 

 

4/16/24 – 1600 block Bethlehem Pike – Officers were dispatched to the area for a retail theft in progress 

at a local business. When Officers contacted the suspect, she provided fraudulent identification. After 

further speaking to her, Officers were able to confirm her identity. She was subsequently taken into 

custody for retail theft and false identification to law enforcement. It was later revealed that the female 

had an active warrant for her arrest out of Delaware County. 

 

4/19/24 – 400 block Drayton Road – An Officer responded to investigate a fraud case involving the victim 

receiving a phone call from an individual who claimed that there was an unpaid balance on the PECO bill 

and that service would be shut off for nonpayment.   The victim made two separate payments through a 

Zelle app and determined after the fact the person who called was not from PECO.   


